ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS
Barry A. Muccio

Public Notice

Customers of the Wolfeboro Municipal Electric Department

During the 2017 Legislative Session, the New Hampshire
Legislature passed and Governor Sununu signed into law House
Bill 517 (Chapter 1156, Section 224-227, Laws of 2017), repealing
the Electricity Consumption Tax (ECT) effective January 1, 2019.

Electric kilowatt-hour meters being read and billed commencing
in the month of January 2019 will no longer be billed the $.00055
per kilowatt-hour for the Electricity Consumption Tax. The line
item for the Consumption Tax may remain on your billing
statement but there will be $ -0- billed.

Please feel free to contact the Wolfeboro Municipal Electric
Department at meddirector@wolfeboronh.us or (603) 569-6975
with any questions or concerns.
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